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MATERIAL OPTIONS 763 SHAKER DINING CHAIR

Shaker is a dining chair, inspired by the 
simple, honest and utilitarian approach of the 
movement after which it is named. The ladder 
back allows the chair to be hung on the wall, 
as the Shakers would have done. Designed by 
neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

W42 × D51 × H103 cm
W16 1/2 × D20 × H40 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black. Plywood seat.

0

1

N

E

R

I

&

H

U

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
B
R
A
N
D
S
/
N
E
R
I
-
A
N
D
-
H
U
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

NERI&HU

MATERIAL OPTIONS 763 SHAKER DINING CHAIR

Shaker is a dining chair, inspired by the 
simple, honest and utilitarian approach of the 
movement after which it is named. The ladder 
back allows the chair to be hung on the wall, 
as the Shakers would have done. Designed by 
neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

W42 × D51 × H103 cm
W16 1/2 × D20 × H40 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black. Plywood seat.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 763 SHAKER DINING CHAIR

Shaker is a dining chair, inspired by the 
simple, honest and utilitarian approach of the 
movement after which it is named. The ladder 
back allows the chair to be hung on the wall, 
as the Shakers would have done. Designed by 
neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

W42 × D51 × H103 cm
W16 1/2 × D20 × H40 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black. Plywood seat.

763 SHAKER DINING CHAIR

SIZE

SPECIFICATION

mailto:sales@delaespada.com
mailto:sales@delaespada.com

